Plate Enterprises
1107 Franklin Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

March 20, 2023

City Of Manitowoc
City Hall

900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Attn: Paul Braun & City Council,

First, | would like to Thank the City for all the continued support of Plate Enterprises over the
years. It has been a pleasure being able to do business with you.

However, Plate Enterprises would like to inform you that we are closing our business effective
Immediately, and will not be taking anymore orders from our clients. We will be cleaning out
our current shop and be done processing all current materials by May 315, 2023.

We wish to thank you again for your past support, and hope that if Plate Enterprises would like
to start doing business again in the City of Manitowoc that you would consider letting us to do
SO again.

Sincerely,
Pl St
Michael Plate
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